
                         

         Services on Sunday 20th September  
 

No service at St Andrew’s 

    
at St John’s   

11.00 am Morning  Worship      -  celebrating the completion of the 
       projects on the tower and our bells    

     Leader: James Dudley-Smith 
                                                                Preacher: Bishop Peter Hancock 
 

 6.30@ St John’s                             Leader: Tom Putt  
           Preacher: James Dudley-Smith 

            James C 1 v 19 - 27 
                       

     What’s on at St John’s & St Andrew’s 

Mon      9.00 am        Staff Meeting    St John’s 
 10.00 am        Footprints Toddler Group   Schoolrooms 
   7.30 pm        St Andrew’s Wardens        The Rectory 

Tues                10.30 am        Holy Communion      St John’s 
       2.30 pm        Together on Tuesday   Schoolrooms 

   7.45 pm         PCC meeting                St Andrew’s Hall 
   7.30 pm        18 – 30’s group                   9 Park Gardens       

 Thurs                   10.00 am  “Tiny Toes” Mums and Babies group Sch’lrooms 
   10.00 am           CAP “Drop-in”                St John’s  

               12.30 pm        Lunchtime prayer      St John’s 
                              7.30 pm Creative Craft    Schoolrooms 
  Fri                        7.30 pm           Pathfinders/CYFA   Schoolrooms 
  Sat   1.00 pm Wedding     St John’s 

               
 

 

 
                                  
 

 

 
 

A warm welcome to David Jackman, our preacher today, and a big thank 

you for all his ministry with us over this weekend. 
 

 

Sunday 20th September, Bishop Peter Hancock, will be with us at the 

11.00am service at St John’s as we celebrate the completion of the projects 

on the tower and our bells. We have also invited the mayor, town councillors 

and local donors as well as some involved in the work on the tower and on 

the bells. 
 

 

Reminder - PCC meet on Tuesday 15th September in St Andrew’s Hall at 7.45pm 
 

Focus Magazine - The deadline for the October issue of Focus is next 

Sunday, 20th September Please send any items that you wish to be included 

to the Editor as soon as possible. Thank you.  
 

Please pray for Amy Templeman and Ashley Chidgey who get married in  

St. John’s on Saturday 19th September at 1:00 p.m. 

 

Welcome to all our services  
 

at St Andrew’s 

   9.30 am   Morning Worship        Leader: James Dudley-Smith 
                                                   Preacher: David Jackman                  

at St John’s   

  11.00 am Morning  Worship                  Leader: James Dudley-Smith 
                                                                Preacher: David Jackman 
 

 6.30@ St John’s                             Leader: Helen Peace 
           Preacher: Tom Putt 

            James C 1 v 12 - 18 
 

Visitors: Thank you for joining us. Feel free to ask for any information  

you need, and do introduce yourself to us. 

Refreshments are served after the main service.  

Babies/Toddlers: St. John’s has a supervised crèche for 0-3 from the  

start of the 11.00 am service. Please ask for directions. 

Groups for children begin after the first part of the 11.00 am service at 

St John’s. If your children prefer to stay in the service, that is fine too. 

 

 

 

 

           Notice sheet 
         St John’s & St Andrew’s 

Sunday 13th September 
 Web site: www.sjyeovil.org.uk 

 
 

Contact us: Admin Office: Mon, Tues, Thurs mornings 9.30am-1.30pm (Postal 

address – Parish Office, St John’s Schoolrooms, Church Path, BA20 1HE)  

  e-mail: stjstayeovil@btinternet.com   Tel: 01935 427745  
  
  Revd James Dudley-Smith               Tel: 01935 475352  

                                  e-mail: james@sjayeovil.org.uk 

  Revd Tom Putt     Tel: 01935 507964                             

         e-mail:   tom@sjyeovil.org.uk 

 Pastoral Care Coordinator 

            Helen Peace  e-mail: helen@sjyeovil.org.uk 

 Focus editor:  Elaine Mitchell            Tel: 01935 476097   

                                 e-mail: focus@sjayeovil.org.uk   

 Point of contact for 18 – 30’s Group Tel: 01935 507964                              

                    e-mail: tom@sjyeovil.org.uk     

 Christians Against Poverty Centre Manager –  

                                                             Steve Hart – Tel: 01935 426771 
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St Andrew’s Harvest on Sunday 27th September. There will be coffee, 

harvest cake and bread after the morning service in St Andrew’s Hall. In 

addition there will be a cake and a “bring & buy” stall for which all 

contributions are welcome. 

 

St John’s Model Railway Club starts a monthly session THIS WEEK on 

Thursday 17th September - upstairs in the Schoolrooms 7.00 – 9.00 pm. 

Come along and enjoy tea, biscuits and a chat plus the opportunity to run “n” 

and “oo” gauge trains. Open to all ages. For more information speak to Terry 

Bush or Tim Neville or just come along and find out more on the night. 
 

Men about Yeovil – Next Men's Breakfast. Sat. 26th September at 8.15am at the 

Yeovil Court Hotel. Our speaker will be Doug Olsen who was born and raised in 

the United States. He taught high school history for two years before coming over 

to England in 1967 to work in Christian ministry at the university level. In 1981 

he joined the staff of St Helens church Bishopsgate to work among business 

people in the City and he continues this work in retirement.  No charge for the 

breakfast but donations are appreciated. If you are able to attend please sign the 

sheet at the back of the church. Any queries to Edward Armitstead (862785) 
 

‘How to grow your church’. Sept 28th, 7:30 pm.at the Bishop’s Palace, with 

Bishop Peter Hancock, Bishop of Bath and Wells. Arranged by the B&W 

Diocesan Evangelical Fellowship – For details contact Edward Armitstead 

on 862785 or e.armitstead@btinternet.com 
 

Looking Ahead!  
It is time to start thinking about our parish weekend away in 2016! 
This will be from 9th – 11th September at Brunel Manor, Teignmouth Rd 

Torquay TQ1 4SF (www.brunelmanor.com). It will be our first visit there but 

it is a place that comes highly recommended. Booking forms are available 

with details and cost. Please speak to Helen if you have any questions. 

Book early to avoid disappointment! 
 

St John's Women's Breakfast at the Yeovil Court Hotel (9 - 10.30am)   

We are delighted to have Anna Putt speaking on October 3rd.  

Cost is £8.50 and £6 respectively for cooked or continental breakfasts. 

All are welcome! This is a perfect time to bring our friends, both for 
friendship and to hear the Christian message! Sign up sheet at back of 
Church. 

 

Friends of St Johns  - Curry and Quiz night in the Schoolrooms on Saturday 

17th October.  Tickets £8 adults and £5 for teenagers available from the Terry 
Bush.  
 

A huge thank you from the Beechwood Fellowship Group, to all those who 

supported our Christian Aid fund raising effort for the Kenyan Maternal and 

Child health project. We raised a grand total of £240. 
 

CAP MONEY COURSE 16th September marks 100 days until Christmas - but 

don't panic!  Now is a great time to start saving and if you're not sure where to 

start, there's always a CAP Money Course to help you, a free course that 

takes place over 3 evenings.  Why not go with a friend or a group of friends 

and see how you get on?  Go to www.capmoney.org and once there, click on 

the UK button, enter your postcode and find the course, which will be at the 

GateWay, Addlewell Lane, Yeovil BA20 1QN on Mondays 14/21/28 Sept. 

Otherwise please leave a message on T. 01935 426771.  Thank you. 
 

CAP DEBT CENTRE I'm sure you will all join me (Steve) in thanking David 

Upton for his excellent service both as a Befriender and for the past 3 years as 

a Debt Coach in the Yeovil CAP Debt Centre.  With immediate effect David is 

stepping down from serving in the Centre and we wish him every blessing in 

all he continues to do as an act of worship to our amazing God! 
 

Day of Prayer for Y4F   Calling all supporters to join us on Tuesday 29th 

September, from 10am to 7.30pm at the Gateway, Addlewell Lane, Yeovil. 

Come any time during the day to pray for this work. 3 half-hour corporate 

prayer sessions, will be led at 10.30, 2.00 & 7pm. Please email : 

alexnliz@btinternet.com  or Tel : 01935 824814 and we will send you some 

materials to inform and prompt your prayers, when praying at home.  
 

NEW ADDRESS! John and Shirley Mitchell have a new address. Please make a 

note in your church directory:- 93A West Coker Road Yeovil BA20 2JQ 
 

 

Lord’s Larder   If you would like to support the Lord’s Larder we are short 

of Cereals: Tins of Soup: Sugar: Packets of Instant Custard: Jars of Pasta Sauce  

We update our website ycstyeovil.org.uk with the latest list of items needed in 

the Food Bank. 

Lord’s Larder Harvest   http://www.ycstyeovil.org.uk/harvest-information/ . 

Please check website! Food items given during Harvest from Schools and 

Churches help provide the main stock for the rest of the year, to enable us to help 

over 4000 people in need of emergency food support over the year.  
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